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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) The title has changed to 13 words,  

Sorry, but we can’t decrease more 

(2) The running title less than 6 words should be provided 

We agree and provide the running title. 

(3) The first sentence appears grammatically not right 

Sorry, but the American Journal of Experts reviewed this paper and suggested this form of text. 

(4) The contents are difficult to read 

We made some corrections to clarify it. 

(5) Introduction. Page 4, line 17:”Is important to note” should be changed to “It’s important to note 

that” 

The changes has been made, thank you. 

(6) page 5, line 1:”Is described” should be changed to “It is described” 

The changes has been made.  

(7) page 5, line 2:”is described that” should be changed to “it is described that” 

The changes has been made. 

(8) Results. page 11, line 11:”no different” should be changed to “not different’’ 

The changes has been made. 

(9) page 12, line 4:”but B2KO had a higher degree IV compared with WT” Is it true? 

The changes has been made. 

(10) Discussion. The contents are hard to read. Please rewrite more clearly 

The discussion was reviewed by American Journal of Experts. 

(11) page 12, line 7:”Because is described” should be changed to “It is described” 

The changes has been made. 

(12) The reference style the authors used is not appropriate for this journal 

The changes has been made. 

(13) PubMed citation numbers (PMID and DOI) should be provided to the reference list when 

available 

We apologize by it and the changes has been made. 

 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 



Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Nephrology. 
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